Letter from Jackie Robinson to Walter O’Malley
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Walter O'Malley

Los Angeles Dodgers, Inc.

1000 Elysian Park Ave.

Los Angeles, California 90012

Dear Mr. O'Malley:

Thanks for helping to make the Jackie Robinson
Day a big success, at least for my family. Red
Patterson was of great help and we feel his
know how made things fit better into place.

T am told everyone considered the day a success;
much of it was due to your cooperation.

Rachel sends her best wishes and thanks as well.
Regards to Mrs. O'Malley and the family.
Sincerely yours,
Jéckie
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